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MEM NDUM

From: D.L. NICHOLS, CAPT Reply to CDR D. Martyn (ocs)
CGDS8 (ocs) Attn of:

To: All Eighth District OCMIs

Subj: CANCELLATION OF D8(m) POLICY LETTERS

Ref: (a) Marine Safety Manual Volume II, COMDTINST M16000.7B

1. The following D8(m) Policy Letters have been incorporated into Change 1 of ref (a) and are
hereby cancelled:

D8(m) Policy Letter 08-1997, Accepting Classification Society Examinations of Selected
Mobile Offshore Drilling Unit Structures

D8(m) Policy Letter 12-1997, Route Restrictions on Liftboats Operating in the Gulf of
Mexico

D8(m) Policy Letter 06-1999, Issuing Certificate of Inspection Amendments (CG-858)
D8(m) Policy Letter 04-2003, Outer Continental Shelf (OCS) Emergency Evacuation
Plan (EEP) Approvals

D8(m) Policy Letter 05-2003, Means of Escape on Manned and Unmanned Fixed
Platforms

D8(m) Policy Letter 03-2004, In-Service Inspection Program (ISIP) for Floating
Facilities in the Outer Continental Shelf (OCS)

D8(m) Policy Letter 05-2004, Use of Hose Reels with Non-Collapsible Hard-Rubber Fire
Hoses on Floating Offshore Installations

D8(m) Policy Letter 06-2004, Guardrail and Storm Rail Requirements for Floating
Offshore Installations (FOIs)

2. Questions regarding this cancellation should be directed to CDR Dave Martyn at (504) 671-

2106.



